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www.barwonss.vic.edu.au 
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barwon.valley.sch@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Barwon Valley School is committed to safety and wellbeing of all children and young people and has zero tolerance for child abuse. (Child Safe Standards) 

Principalôs Message 

Celebrating at BVS 

Be The Best You Can Be 

Wellbeing 

Principalôs Message 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of 
the different Apps that we use to support home/school 
communication. If you need more information about using these 
please contact our office staff. 
 
These include: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SeeSaw                             Flexibuzz                            and  Qkr 
for posts about             for whole school messages    for payments                            
students and classes                      
 
Anne Hume 

March 15th 2018 

Be The Best You Can Be 

Diary Dates 
 
Friday 16th March   House Assembly 
Tuesday 20th March   School Council Public Meeting 
Thursday 29th March   Last Day Term One  
      Early dismissal 2.30pm 
Monday 14th May   Finance Committee meeting. 
 

Congratulations to all of our students new to BVAC 
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Community Engagement in Learning -  
Building Communities 

 

 

  

Thanks to the U Turn program! 
 
This week we had a visit from a group of students enrolled in Diversitatôs U Turn 
program. This group of young men have been making equipment for BVS students to 
use in therapy programs and were here to deliver some more hand made scooter 
boards. This equipment is a valuable resource for our school and adds a real element 
of fun to our student programs. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our 2018 student Bus Leaders. 
 
Congratulations to all of our bus leaders who received their badges at Whole School 
Assembly last week. 
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House Assembly 
On Friday 16th March we will be having a House Assembly. 
 
Please send your child to school on this day in their House colours. 

 
Bucket Hats 
We now have BVS / House bucket hats for sale at the school office. 
They come in sizes:  Small, Medium and Large 
 
Cost:       $16 
 
Colours / House:   Blue / Reynolds 
                              Red / Williams 
                              Green / Sullivan 
                              Yellow / Laura 
 
We have sizes at the school office for your child to try. 

 
School Council Meeting 
We are holding our Public Meeting on 20th March 6.00pm. 
  
At this meeting we will be presenting our 2017 Annual Report.  
  
Supper will be provided. 
  
Everyone is invited to attend this meeting. 
  
Wellbeing 
   ????? WATCH THIS SPACE ????? 
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CENTREPAY ï Centrelink Service 
Centrepay is a free direct bill-paying service offered to customers receiving payments 
from Centrelink.  Through Centrepay you can choose to pay bills by having a regular 
amount deducted from your Centrelink payment.  Parents also need to be aware: 

Centrepay does not charge you any fee to deduct the money from your payment 

The minimum deduction amount is $10 per fortnight  

Centrelink will send parents a letter confirming the details of their deductions 

Deductions occur on the same day parents receive their Centrelink payment 

This service is voluntary and can be changed or cancelled at any time either by 
contacting the College or Centrelink. 

As Barwon Valley School registered, families can choose to utilise this facility to pay 
money owed to Barwon Valley School.    
 
For families wishing to instigate a payment plan, the Centrepay is an easy way to pay 
your school charges.  A form is available from Admin and requires only the yellow 
highlighted area to be completed.  
 
Barwon Valley Schoolôs Business & Finance Leader, can be contacted on 5243 1813 if 
you require further information or assistance.  Alternatively, Centrelinkôs website or 
Customer Service can be contacted. 

 
Unexplained Absences 
Notifying parents of an unexplained student absence 

A review of the Attendance Guidelines for schools was undertaken in Term 4, 2017. 
 
The review and resulting changes to the Guidelines will help ensure the safety of 
school-aged children during school hours and ensure that schools are supported in 
their duty of care obligations. 
 
The new requirement for schools under the Guidelines is to contact parents/guardians 
as soon as practicable on the day of a studentôs absence. This was formerly three 
days. 
 
While the changes will be introduced from Term 1 2018, full implementation by all 
government schools will be required by the end of Term 2, 2018. 

 
Permission forms 
Just a reminder to return your 2018 Permission forms for your child.  If you require 
more forms please contact admin and we will send them home. 

 
CSEF application forms 
A reminder to return your application forms for the Camps Sports and Excursions fund 
with a copy of your Pension or Health Care card. 

 
Hot Cross Bun Funraiser 
Information regarding the yearly Hot Cross Bun fundraiser was sent home last week 
with your child. 
 
Orders and money need to be back at school by Friday 23rd March and will be 
available for collection on  Thursday 29th March. 
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Wellbeing 
PSYCHOLOGICAL SUPPORT OPTIONS 
Accessing psychological support for your children can be a challenge as I have found 
out for students attending Barwon Valley school.  
 
Sufficient funding through NDIS plans will provide ongoing support as Mental Health 
Plans have a limit of 10 sessions per year that have to be reviewed after 6 sessions.   
 
Having an intellectual disability requires a therapist with specialised knowledge as 
support like cognitive therapy arenôt appropriate. When having your plans reviewed 
include sufficient funding that will allow enough sessions to support the complex 
needs of your children.  
 
If you have any queries around this donôt hesitate to contact Sonya.  
 
Second Hand Uniform 
Second hand uniforms are available by appointment with Sonya for $2 a piece. 
 
PUBERTY 
We all go through it and our children will experience puberty but it can be difficult to 
talk about. 
 
We have a fantastic resource that is available to be borrowed in specific topics or the 
books can be purchased online, Special Girlôs Business, Special Boyôs Business and 
Puberty and Special Girls.  
 
Subjects like puberty, how bodies changes, feelings, hygiene, periods, erections, 
masturbation and public and private are covered in an informative way suited to 
children with all abilities.  
 
Included is a useful section for parents on how to have the conversation and use the 
book.  
 
If you have any queries or would like to borrow some chapters contact Sonya from 
Wellbeing. 


